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September 3, 2020
We welcomed our Preschool and Kindergarten students into the building yesterday!  Fifteen new smiling faces include:  William, Alyssa, Skyla, Sierra, Reece, Laney, Evelyn, Bella, Frankie, Theodore, Calliope, Avery, Liam, Kylie, and Teddy.  Welcome to the family!  We are so glad you are here!
I visited with the students in graes 5-8 about St. Edward School Student Council.  The conditions present this year create a fantastic opportunity for students to get involved in order to let the us know what they want.  Student Council participation is an active step in learning about our rights and responsibilities  as citizens.  It is also something that colleges love to see on applications, even if it is middle school experience.  Please encourage your child to apply for a spot.  If there are enough applications, we will hold an election with the entire school, which is another fantastic democratic lesson.  Ms. Hohlfeld and Ms. Novotny will be the Student Council Advisors this year; they are looking for a parent advisor as well.  Please let me know if you are willing to volunteer (once a month for about an hour) in this capacity.  
Marathon kick off is planned for tomorrow afternoon!  The 7th & 8th grade students will lead us as we get fired up for this years Marathon.  K-8 students will bring home their marathon packets with permission slips, pledge sheets and details about incentives and goals.  Please encourage students to start collecting pledges for our school. The Marathon is planned for October 9th.  
There will be no school on Monday, Sept 7th for Labor Day.

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept. 9th   at 10:30am.   The 5th and 6th grade students will be leading us.  

The September Birthday lunch is scheduled for Thursday, Sept. 10th.
The Education Committee meeting will be held at 6pm on Tuesday, Sept. 15th.  We are in need of one additional education committee member.  This is a three year commitment with meetings occurring monthy.  All area faith community members are encouraged to consider this position, regardless of the age of their children.  It takes a well rounded committee to make decisions that positively affect the community.  
The State of Minnesota has developed a new decision tree which is designed to help us make healthy decisions about when to come to school and when to stay away.  Please click here for the document.  
Part of the virus mitigation includes the use of face coverings.  The students (and staff) are adapting fairly well to these new accessories.  However, we must be mindful that they are not just accessories, but tools to safeguard our health.  Please ensure that your child begins each day with a freshly laundered face covering each day.  We do have extra fabric masks available if your family needs.  We also wash student masks at the end of every week.  If you wish, we will wash your child’s masks and give them a clean one each morning.
The church office will be closed next week.  Physical Scrip Cards will be available only at weekend masses (Sept. 5th and 6th and Sept. 12th and 13th.)   Digital scrip cards are always available on www.ScripNow.com.  If you do not have an account, call the office to get one set up.









May God Bless,  Mrs. Garvey
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